From: <u>Caryn Ogier</u>
To: <u>Rules Coordinator</u>

Subject: Statewide Rule 8 Feedback

Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 9:50:08 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do NOT click links or open attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the message is legitimate. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the email, click on any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

Dear Railroad Commissioners,

I am concerned about the impact to wildlife, air quality, and groundwater in Texas from the low standards in the current draft of Statewide Rule 8 regarding waste pits.

Please reinsert the standards for reserve pits and mud circulation pits that were included in the October 2023 draft.

Thank you,
Caryn Ogier
carynogier@gmail.com
832-217-4441